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June 26, 2025

City of Dripping Springs
Emergency Management Committee

Dear Committee Members,

I'm writing to recommend Jamie Fuller, Facility Administrator at Ally Medical Emergency Room,
as the Chamber’s representative on the Emergency Management Committee.

As the only ER in Dripping Springs and a proven community partner, Ally Medical plays a vital
role in the city’s emergency response. Jamie leads that effort with professionalism, clear
communication, and a deep commitment to public safety, making her an ideal voice at the
table.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Susan Kimball
President/CEO




